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2014 GENERAL LOCAL ELECTION & ASSENT VOTING 
NOTICE OF APPLICATIONS FOR SCRUTINEERS 

Council Size Reduction Bylaw Assent Voting 
On Saturday, November 15, 2014 qualified electors within the District of Lantzville will be voting on the 
following question: 

“Are you in favour of the District of Lantzville Council adopting “Council Size Reduction 
Bylaw No. 110, 2014” that would reduce the size of Council from a mayor and six (6) councillors 
to a mayor and four (4) councillors effective for the 2018 General Local Election?” 

 

Scrutineers for and against the question must be appointed if applications are received from persons who wish 
to volunteer for the positions.  Only persons entitled to vote as electors on the question shown above are entitled 
to act as scrutineers.  If sufficient applications are received, one scrutineer for and one scrutineer against the 
question will be appointed for each voting place.  One scrutineer for and one scrutineer against the question will 
also be appointed to be present at the determination of the official results and, if necessary, at a judicial recount. 
 

Applications to act as a scrutineer will be received by the Chief Election Officer at the District Office, 7192 
Lantzville Road, Lantzville, BC during the period 8:00 am, Tuesday, September 30, 2014 to 4:00 pm, Friday, 
October 10, 2014. 
 

Applications will only be received during regular office days and hours during this period.  Application forms 
are available at the District Office at 7192 Lantzville Road, Lantzville, BC and on the District’s website at 
www.lantzville.ca. 
 

Questions about the requirements and procedures for making an application? Visit www.lantzville.ca or contact:   
Trudy Coates, Chief Election Officer at trudy@lantzville.ca or 250.390.4006 
Twyla Graff, Deputy Chief Election Officer at twyla@lantzville.ca or 250.390.4006 
 

District of Lantzville, PO Box 100, 7192 Lantzville Road, Lantzville, BC V0R 2H0 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Nanaimo News Bulletin – September 11 and September 18, 2014 

 
 

http://www.lantzville.ca/
mailto:trudy@lantzville.ca
mailto:twyla@lantzville.ca

